Town of Maxton Board of Commissioners 

Special Meeting

July 14, 2006  5:30 PM

Present:  Mayor Lillie A. McKoy, Mayor Pro Tem Geradine McLaurin, 

Commissioner Gladys Dean, Commissioner Pat Hamer, Commissioner Ray Oxendine,

Manager Eric Pearson, Clerk Terry Gallman, Finance Director Annnette Huguley

Mayor McKoy called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM

Commissioner Oxendine gave the Invocation

This Special Meeting was called as an exit interview for Ms. Huguley.  Ms. Huguley had resigned June 6, 2006, giving thirty days notice.  The thirty days had passed and this, July 14, 2006 was her last day employed by the Town of Maxton.

Ms. Huguley addressed the Board giving a brief history of her employment and accomplishments during the four years and seven months that she worked for the Town of Maxton.  

She claimed to have worked 150 hours overtime and have been paid for 75 hours of that time, and agreed to take 75 hours in comp time.  She mentioned that she should have been paid time and half for her overtime.  
Ms. Huguley mentioned that the big grant projects should be carefully managed so that they stay within budget.  She thanked the Town Board for the opportunity to work in Maxton.

Mayor Pro Tem McLaurin asked if there was anything that Ms. Huguley had done to cause Mr. Pearson to ask her to leave this week.  Mr. Pearson answered that he felt it best for Ms. Huguley not be sharing her time between Raleigh and here. He respects Annette’s skills and appreciates what she has done for the Town.

All the Commissioners expressed their thanks to Annette for her hard work and wished her the best as she moves on the her next challenge.

Meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM.

